
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH 

BOSTON REGIONAL OFFICE 
495 SUMMER STREET, SUITE 627 

BOSTON, MA 02210-2109 
 IN REPLY REFER TO: 

 
 

 

August 22, 2024 

 
Kimberly Croft 
Director of Cost Analysis 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
Office of the Vice President for Research, NE18-901 
255 Main Street 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
 

Subject: MIT Accounting System Approval 

Dear Ms. Croft,  
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Massachusetts Institute of Technology’s 
Accounting System is acceptable and approved in accordance with DFARS 252.242-7006 
Accounting System Administration. This determination is based on DCAA’s evaluation of 
MIT’s Accounting System (DCAA Report 1151-2019G11070001, 
 dated February 22, 2021), as well as the review of the subsequent Single Audits.  
 
This determination may be revoked, withdrawn, or otherwise reconsidered if subsequent 
information warrants such action.  

Should you have any questions concerning this determination, please contact me at 
michele.m.marshall3.civ@us.navy.mil or (339)234-9950.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michele Marshall 
Senior Administrative Contracting Officer 


		2024-08-22T11:31:14-0400
	MARSHALL.MICHELE.MARIE.1397785846




